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DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

   

FROM: KATHY PALM, DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM & ADMIN. SERVICES 

  

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF POLICY REVISION SBR 400-40-5 

INSTRUCTION –SCHOOL DISTRICT SYSTEM ACCOUNTABILITY 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Attached is the suggested revision to SBR 400-40-5 as recommended by the Minnesota School 

Boards Association (MSBA) Model Policy 616 and in compliance with recent legislative 

changes. 

 

The purpose of this policy is to focus public education strategies on a process which promotes 

higher academic achievement for all students and ensures broad-based community participation 

in decisions regarding the implementation of the Minnesota Academic Standards and federal 

law. 


